Dear Instep  Member

We are forward planning and looking at various scenarios for re – starting activity.
As you will be aware plans made at any stage will ,in these uncertain times, be liable for  last minute changes so we need to be flexible and well organized

We will also not open up to newcomers to Instep Classes until we know the situation with all of you. You are our priority. So this message comes with a request to let us know !!

We recognize that it may not be possible to run Full classes and we are constantly checking the information coming from government with respect of dance activity , and we are considering a number of plans for accommodating our various classes , considering the size of spaces the numbers in class and the mitigations we can take to keep you all covid safe

So in order to help us with planning I’m writing to find out if any of you are planning to return or not 
If we know this in advance it will help us to open up once we know we can.
So I’d appreciate it if you would message me and Sian if you are NOT going to return.
We can then asses the numbers in our current classes, the potential for moving people between classes and the possibility of accommodating new members into Instep 

We hope none of you will leave.. we’d like to think you all want to return. I am being realistic about the fact that these last months have been about change and so I’m also aware that some of your priorities might have changed in the time you’ve spent away from Instep 
Please don’t just do nothing. We’d like to hear from you if you have made your mind up 
So if you wish to move on, we will wish you well, but would like to know asap.
I’d like to receive your responses asap and BEFORE August 21st (when I am hoping I might be on holiday !!) once we hear from you we will remove you from registers and  our e mail system . We will assume no response means you want to return 
We are working with Brockhill to re start safely, but we will do as we usually do and  not plan to open until early October ( to allow school activity to get underway and to consider what mitigations we need from school experiences ) This date, of course may need to be postponed depending on the situation with Covid at that time 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please send your e mails to Jackie and Sian
jackiemortmer@icloud.com
Instep@brockhill.kent.sch.uk


With love 
Jackie and Sian 

